Michael Hinojosa President, Spring ISD

Alton J. Fields President-Elect, Pleasanton ISD

> Kay Waggoner Vice-President, Grapevine-Colleyville ISD

Dawson R. Orr Past President, Wichita Falls ISD

Arturo Guajardo Pharr-San Juan-Alamo ISD, 1

> Karen Rue Tuloso-Midway ISD, 2

Tom R. Jones, Jr. Tidehaven ISD, 3

> Rick Schneider Pasadena ISD, 4

Gail Krohn Nederland ISD, 5

Steve R. Johnson College Station ISD, 6

> Dee W. Hartt Tatum ISD, 7

> Eddie Johnson Harts Bluff ISD, 8

Randel R. Beaver Archer City ISD, 9

> H. John Fuller Wylie ISD, 10

Vernon N. Newsom Mansfield ISD, 11

George Kazanas China Spring ISD, 12

Ryder F. Warren Marble Falls ISD, 13

Rick Howard Comanche ISD, 14

Alan Richey Bronte ISD, 15

Robin D. Adkins Perryton ISD, 16

Mike Motheral Sundown ISD, 17

Michael Downes Big Spring ISD, 18

Paul L. Vranish Tornillo ISD 19

John Folks Northside ISD, 20

Robert Duron Socorro ISD, At-large

Michael G. Killian Lewisville ISD, At-large

Thomas Earl Randle Lamar CISD, At-large

Shelley Schmitz Sweatt Burkburnett ISD, At-large

> Johnny L. Veselka Executive Director



TEXAS ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOL ADMINISTRATORS

406 East 11th Street • Austin, TX 78701-2617 • 512-477-6361, 800-725-TASA (8272) • Fax: 512-482-8658 • www.TASAnet.org

February 24, 2005

John M. Hardwick, Jr. Superintendent Beeville ISD 2400 North St. Mary's Beeville, TX 78102-2594



Dear John:

Thank you for agreeing to be a mentor superintendent in TASA's *Learning for Leadership:* A Mentoring Program for Texas Superintendents. We now have approximately 140 mentor superintendents who have completed mentor training.

You have been assigned to serve as a mentor for **John M. Carter, Driscoll ISD,** 361-387-7349. We suggest that you initiate contact with the assigned first-time superintendent in the next two weeks. We are not always able to call each mentor, so we hope the match is acceptable to you. Since the majority of new superintendents are in 1, 2, and 3 A districts, and many mentor superintendents are in 4 and 5A districts, it is not always possible to have mentor superintendents in close proximity to new superintendents.

The superintendent you will mentor also is receiving a letter notifying him or her of your name and contact information. The new superintendent has a Record of Contact form he or she must file with SBEC stating that monthly contact has occurred between the new superintendent and the mentor superintendent. The monthly contact may be in person, by phone, or by e-mail. Also in our letter to new superintendents, we requested he or she send you and TASA a file copy of the Record of Contact form when the mentoring experience has been completed.

The mentoring experience generally is completed within 12 months of the new superintendent's start date. However, new superintendents have up to 18 months to complete the mentor "year" and turn in the Record of Contact form to SBEC. During the year we will notify you of special events planned for mentor superintendents and new superintendents.

We also have encouraged new superintendents to participate in the TASA First-time Superintendents Academy and are enclosing a brochure for your information.

If you have any questions regarding the mentor program, please do not hesitate to call Paul Whitton, Jr., associate executive director, administrative services, or me at 1-800-725-8272.

Sincerely,

Johnny L. Veselka Executive Director

y Vesella

JLV:jep